
Appeals 

Appeals preferred before the appellate authority in this office 
under section 19 of the Right to Information Act, 2005 may be sent 
to the email account rti.appeal@pmo.nic.in. Appeals sent 
electronically to this email address only will be considered by the 
appellate authority in this office with effect from 15th June 2009 
and appeal sent to any other account would not be processed. It is 
also clarified that this email account is meant exclusively for 
appeals under section 19 of the Act. 


